
8/15/2021 

First Christian Reformed Church 

 
 

We welcome our guests and hope that you will be blessed by worshiping 

the Lord together with us today. If you are presently seeking a church home, 

we welcome you to join us here at First CRC! You will find a guest card in 

your pew. Please fill one out and place it in the offering basket on the table 

on the way out, so we can reach out to you. If you would like further 

information about our church, please visit us at www.waupuncrc.com or call 

or email the church office at 920-324-2898. Pastor Greg Schuringa would be 

happy to connect with you after the service or during the week as 

well: pastorgreg@waupuncrc.com. 
 

Large-print bulletins and children's bulletins are available from an usher. 
 

You can watch our services live on Facebook and later from our website as 

well as view the bulletin there. Website address is www.waupuncrc.com 
 

Our Core Values: We show Christ’s love through continual learning and 

discipleship, compassionate fellowship, dynamic public worship, and 

impactful service and outreach. 
 

 
Office hours: Thursdays, 10 AM to 2 PM 

All announcements are due in the office by noon Thursday 

Phone: 920-324-2898      email: waupuncrc@gmail.com 

PO Box 32, Waupun  

http://www.waupuncrc.com/
mailto:pastorgreg@waupuncrc.com
http://www.waupuncrc.com/
mailto:waupuncrc@gmail.com


9:30 AM Centennial Worship Service 

* Please stand if you are able. 
 

Prelude  

Gathering to Worship Our Faithful God 

Welcome 

Call to Worship 

*God’s Greeting 

*Songs of Worship: “Cornerstone,” “Living Hope” 

 “How Great is Out God/How Great Thou Art” 

A Litany of Praise from Psalm 40:5 

Today we celebrate the 100th anniversary of First Christian 

Reformed Church, Waupun. 

Many, O Lord, are Your wonderful works. 

For 100 years God's Word has been proclaimed in this place. 

Many, O Lord, are Your wonderful works. 

For 100 years the sacraments have been celebrated in this place. 

Many, O Lord, are Your wonderful works. 

Countless children, parents, and grandparents have been part of 

First Waupun. 

They are more than can be numbered. 

Countless prayers of adoration, confession, thanksgiving, and 

supplication have been offered in this place, heavenly Father. 

They are more than can be numbered. 

Countless witnesses have gone out from First to spread the gospel 

in this community and throughout the world. 

They are more than can be numbered. 

All of our activities, all of our service, and all of our praise we offer 

up to glorify our great and loving God. 

Many, O Lord, are Your wonderful works; 

they are more than can be numbered. 

We remember Your faithfulness in years past, 



We renew our commitment to You today, 

We rejoice in the kingdom come and coming of Your Son, our 

Savior Jesus Christ. 

Many, O Lord, are Your wonderful works; 

they are more than can be numbered. 

Holy Spirit, breathe on and bless Your people today. 

Song of Commitment: “Spirit of the Living God” 

Centennial Choir Anthem: “This is My Word” 

We Remember 

Scripture: Romans 16 (selected verses) 

Message: “Remembered Koinonia” 

Song of Remembrance: “Great is Thy Faithfulness” 

We Renew 

*Scripture: Mark 10:46-52 

Message: “From Vision to Discipleship” 

Song of Renewal: “O Church, Arise” 

We Rejoice 

*Scripture: I Peter 1:3-9 

Message: “O Church, Rejoice” 

Songs of Praise: “Your Grace is Enough,” “It Is Well” 

Departing to Serve 

*Benediction 

*Closing Song: “Salvation Belongs to Our God” 

*Postlude 
 

 

Taking part in worship today: 

• Pastors: Dan Brouwer, Harv 

Roosma, Greg Schuringa, Ken 

Van De Griend 

• Accompanist: Laura Ten Pass 

and Marlys Mulder 

• Worship Team: Craig Slings, 

Pastor Greg, Reegan Aylesworth, 

Cara Schmitt, Josie Venhuizen 

• Media Team: Joe Bresser, Ryer 

Greenfield, Randall Greenfield 

• Nursery: Jon & Jenna Mulder, 

Cassidy Ritzema 



Missionary Letters 

D Rens to Daryl Pfantz+ 

J Rens to Neen 

S Ritzema to Chaplain Pete 

 

+Pray especially for this 

missionary family this week. 

 

Giving to First CRC 

If you feel led to give to our church’s ministry, please leave your donation in 

the basket on the table in the narthex. All loose cash offerings will go to the 

month’s special offering (World Renew for August), while any loose and 

undesignated checks will go to the local budget. Budget envelopes will go to 

the designated funds. 

 

Our Family 

August Birthdays 

Dewey Pausma  15 

Glen Greenfield  18 

Toni Hofman  18 

Arky Navis  19

 
As you pray this week, please remember these people:  

• Laura Ten Pass, as she continues to receive cancer treatments.  

• Harold Greenfield, as he is receiving cancer treatments. 

• Kathy Bille, as her health continues to decline. 

• Kathy Kamphuis, who recently learned that her treatments have 

effectively shrunk the cancer. 

• Sam Vander Galien, as doctors plan for an upcoming procedure. 
 

It can be easy to forget about those we don't see every week, so we are 

including a list of shut-ins within our congregation. We hope that you will 

take some time to visit, send cards, and pray for these members of our 

family. As Romans 12:10 says, "Be devoted to one another in brotherly love. 

Honor one another above yourselves." 

• Wilma Navis 

 

Church News 

Did you know that 16 young men from First CRC entered the armed forces 

during World War II, only one of whom (Klass Visser) lost his life in the 

“Battle of the Bulge.” 

 

We are still looking for a few people to step in and help out as youth group 

leaders for this year. Please contact Noah Mulder 920-382-4290 or Jess 

Ten Pass 641-780-9948 if you're able to help out. Thanks!  

 



 

As we get closer to starting a new church school year, we are looking for 

quite a few Sunday School teachers and a song leader. Please contact 

Brian O’Donovan or Joe Durant. 

 

We are also looking for a someone interested in being the chairperson for 

the Education Committee and someone to help lead SWAT. If you are 

interested or have questions, please talk to Joe Durant. 

 

Join us for the Neighborhood Block Party on Saturday, August 21, from 4-

8 PM. It will feature FREE: 

• Hog Roast Meal 

• Lawn Games 

• Mini Golf 

• Bounce House 

• Hay Rides 

• DJ/Music 

 

Everyone is invited! Take your friends, family, and anyone you know that 

wants to enjoy some summer fun! 

 

Community News 

Central Wisconsin Christian is excited to begin our 74th year carrying out 

our mission of teaching kids to glorify God and serve in His world. We 

welcome you to join us as we kick off the 2021-22 school year by joining us 

for Open House and Convocation on Monday, August 23. Students can 

check out their classrooms and drop off supplies beginning at 5:30, with our 

Convocation Worship beginning at 6:30. Dr. Greg Schuringa, pastor at 

Waupun First CRC, will be our speaker as we focus on our theme Choose 

Joy. Classes begin on Wednesday, August 25. Please join us as a school 

family as we celebrate our partnership in the lives of kids!!! 

 

Calendar 

Today:    9:30 AM Centennial Worship Service 

Wednesday 6:30 PM Elders Meeting 

Saturday: 5:00 PM Block Party 

Sunday: 9:30 AM Worship Service 
 

 
Next Week 

Accompanist 

Brenda Hofman 
 

Nursery 

Tyler & Jessica Ten Pass,  

Olivia Vander Werff 

Livestream 

Mike Vander Berg 
 

PPT 

Lois Mulder 
 

Sound System 

Tyler Ten Pass 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Group Elder Deacon 

1 Joe Durant (2022) Todd Schouten (2024) 

2 Denny Vande Berg (2023)  

3 Keith Venhuizen (2022)  

4 George Aalsma (2024) Brian Van Herwaarden (2022) 

5 Dan Montsma (2022) Eric Schaver (2022) 

6 Steve Smits (2023) Noah Mulder (2023) 

7 Ben Homan (2023) Pete Vander Werff (2023) 

8 Ray Hofman (2024) Tyler Ten Pass (2024) 
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